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AMERICAN' 
ELECTRIC 
POWER 

October 15, 2007 

The Honorable Alan R. Schriber 
Chairman 
Ohio Power Siting Board ^^ 
180 East Broad Street "^ 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

Steven T Nourse ^ ^ ' ^ ^ ^ ^ ^*** 07-0820-EL-BLN 
Senior Counsel- W a m c r 138KV Extension Service to RTI 
Regulatoiy Services 
(614) 716-1608 (P) 
(614) 716-2014 (F) 
stnourse@aep.com Dear Chairman Schriber: 

In accordance with Rule 4906-5-02(A)(5), Ohio Power Company, dba 
American Electric Power ("AEP") provides notice to the Ohio Power Siting Board 
that construction on the Warner 138kV Extension Service to RTI Project will 
commence on or about October 2 2 , 2 0 0 7 . 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me . 

Cordially, 

/ J t ^ ^ ^ f t ^ 
Steven T. Nourse 
Senior Attomey 
American Electric Power Service 
Corporation 
1 Riverside Plaza, 29* Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
Telephone: (614) 716-1608 
Facsimile: (614) 717-2950 
E-mail: stnourse@aep.com 
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